
  
   
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

Board of Public Works and Safety– October 14th, 2025 
 
 
 

 
To:   Mayor Titus and Board of Public Works and Safety 
         
 

 
Please accept this letter as a formal written notification of my 

retirement from the City of Greenfield effective October 31st, 2025. I would 
like to thank the Mayor, Board of Public Works and Safety, Council Members, 
family, friends, and co-workers for their support through the past 42 years of 
my career with the City of Greenfield.  

 
 

 
Best regards, 
 
Robert (Bob) Fink 
1983-2025 
 


